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Monday 11 September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Re: Welcome Back 
 
I hope this message finds you well and refreshed after a wonderful summer break. As we embark on a new 
school year, I wanted to take a moment to extend my warmest welcome back to all of you and express my 
heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering support. 
 
The start of a new academic year is always an exciting time, filled with promise and potential. It is a time 
when we can reflect on our accomplishments and set our sights on new goals. At Glenmoor and Winton 
Academies, we are committed to providing the best possible education and support for your children, and 
your partnership in this journey is invaluable. 
 
I want to acknowledge that the past few years have presented unprecedented challenges, and through it all, 
your support has been a beacon of strength for our school community. Whether it was adapting to remote 
learning, participating in safety protocols, or navigating the ever-changing landscape of education during a 
global pandemic, you have shown resilience and dedication. 
 
Your involvement, be it through volunteering, attending parent-teacher meetings, or simply being there for 
your children, has made a significant difference in our students' lives. Your encouragement at home is a 
crucial complement to the learning that takes place in our classrooms. 
 
As we move forward into this new academic year, I want to assure you that we remain committed to 
providing a safe and enriching environment for your children to thrive. We have exciting plans and initiatives 
in store, and I look forward to working closely with each of you to achieve our shared goals. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to our dedicated staff or me if you have any questions, concerns, or ideas 
you would like to share. Open communication is essential, and we value your input. 
 
Once again, welcome back to the Glenmoor and Winton family. Together, we will continue to nurture the 
growth and development of our students, fostering a community of excellence. 
 
Let's make this school year a remarkable one! 

 
Warm regards, 

 

Leon Lima 

Principal 


